
 

NOTICE 13- 2018:  Completion of the Rehabilitation and Upgrading of Berth 3 
 

 

July 2nd, 2018 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding during the restoration of Berth 3 at the Port of 

Point Lisas. We are pleased to advise that the works on this berth will be completed on July 8th 

2018, and as such, the berth will be available for vessel operations from July 9th, 2018. 

 

Should you require further information or any clarification on this matter, please feel free to 

contact: 

 

 Mr. Clint Duncan, Manager, Cargo Handling at 636-2201 Ext. 2257, Mobile: 397-3158 

or E-mail: cduncan@plipdeco.com. 

 

 Mr. Deoraj Mahase, Junior Manager, Planning at 636-2201 Ext. 2299, Mobile: 397-3174 

or E-mail: dmahase@plipdeco.com. 

 

 Ms. Shelly Balkissoon, Manager, Marketing and Business Development at 636-2201, 

Ext. 3516, Mobile: 368-3391 or E-mail: sbalkissoon@plipdeco.com. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 
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